Breton, Mary B

From: Melinda Workman <melinda@costonandmcisaac.com>
Sent: Wednesday, August 16, 2023 9:09 AM

To: DEP Rule Comments

Subject: Electric vehicle mandate proposal

EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of the State of Maine Mail System. Do not click links or open
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.
Dear DEP,

As a Maine resident | don’t support this mandate. It would be devastating to families and businesses, undermine our
fragile economy and send low income Maine families further into poverty. | also don’t support the substantial and
catastrophic damage being done to the environment in the process of mining lithium and the human condition
violations to support this industry. Electric vehicles have their small place in our society but certainly are not the answer
for everyone and should not be forced on us all.

Thank you,

Melinda

140 State St.

Ellsworth, Maine 04605



